
Comment for planning application 22/01715/OUT
Application Number 22/01715/OUT

Location Land South Of Perdiswell Farm Shipton Road Shipton On Cherwell

Proposal Erection of up to 500 dwellings with associated access, open space and infrastructure

Case Officer Linda Griffiths  
 

Organisation
Name S McKenzie

Address 13,,Market Street

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments This application has to be seen in the context that Blenheim are already planning 180 
houses at Hill Rise, 250 at Banbury Road and 300 at Park View - all in Woodstock. Another 
500 at Cherwell, well Woodstock, would potentially increase Woodstock's population by at 
least 2,500 - while the local planning inspector had set a limit of 650 houses.  
 
Woodstock is a historic market town, bordering a World Heritage Site, and does not have the 
infrastructure or facilities to cope with this increased number of residents (surgery, 
pharmacy, schools). The A44 is already overwhelmed at peak times and of course during the 
ever increasing number of events at Blenheim. Not to mention the impact on the 
environment, drainage, the loss of agricultural land, and green spaces currently available for 
those who live here. 
 
Blenheim (custodians of a World Heritage site AND property developer!?) put out regular 
messages about their green credentials (e.g. their tree planting, electric vehicles) while at 
the same time tarmacking over every piece of green space they own in and around 
Woodstock solely for financial gain - without any consideration for the local community and 
the impact on their quality of life. 
 
I strongly object to this application. 
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